
EAST HERTS COUNCIL

COUNCIL – 18 JULY 2017

(C) PETITION – SAVE FANSHAWE POOL AND GYM

A petition on behalf of Ware Swimming Club has been submitted as 
detailed below.  Signatures have been collected via an online petition on 
the change.org website and also via separate written petition.  The 
petition is ongoing and the total number of signatures will be reported at 
the meeting.  The petition reads: 

Fanshawe currently teaches many people in the community to swim, has 
a popular gym and is home to a swimming club with 170 members. The 
closure of Fanshawe would be a major blow to our town and we urge the 
Council to find the funding to keep it open.

Ward:  Ware St Mary’s

Note:

Members are reminded that the lead petitioner is permitted to address 
Council for up to three minutes.  The relevant Executive Member will 
respond to the petition.  There is no provision for any general debate by 
Members, however, local ward Members may comment if they wish.


